
NOTICE OF STREET and BOULEVARD CLOSURE
THE 700 BLOCK OF FULTON STREET

(from Smith Street to East Street)

SEPTEMBER 12TH, 2022 THROUGH SEPTEMBER 16TH, 2022
6:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m approximately.

❖ Why? The 700 block of Fulton street will be reshaped, graded, and paved from sidewalk
to sidewalk, which includes the parking/boulevard areas. The City is funding the project
to address stormwater flow and improve street conditions.

❖ Please utilize alley access or an alternative route. We apologize for any inconvenience.
❖ No parking on the boulevard. Every effort will be made to work with property owners to

have vehicles moved, however if an owner cannot be located, a tow truck will be
required to remove vehicles remaining in the boulevard at the owner’s expense.

❖ Every effort will be made to give access to property owners of the 700 block of Fulton
Street during the construction prep phase (estimated timeframe of 2-3 days
Monday-Wednesday).

❖ Days 4-5 Paving phase Thursday & Friday: No access can be granted to property
owners via the street and an alternative route or alley access will need to be utilized.

❖ Garbage, Recycling, and Compost pickup will be the same for this week and may be
placed along the boulevard.

❖ Project Contacts:
➢ Taylor Ridge Paving 1-309-795-1516
➢ City Hall 1-563-847-2190
➢ Public Works 1-563-212-3654

*** If weather causes a delay in the project, the street may need to be closed for an
additional day or time ***


